
 

 

East Contra Costa Irrigation District (ECCID) is a Groundwater Sustainability Agency in the 
East Contra Costa Subbasin.  

For more information, keep reading or visit www.eccc-irwm.org/sgma.  

 

The Sustainability Groundwater Management Act (“SGMA”), effective January 1, 2015, 

requires Groundwater Sustainability Agencies (“GSAs”) in high and medium priority basins 
to develop and implement a Groundwater Sustainability Plan (“GSP”).  The intent of SGMA 

is for groundwater to be managed by local public agencies and GSAs to ensure a 

groundwater basin is operated within its sustainable yield through the development and 
implementation of a GSP. 

On April 20, 2017, the East Contra Costa Irrigation District (ECCID) became a GSA and on May 9, 

2017 entered into a Memorandum of Understanding (“MOU”) with seven other East Contra Costa 

GSAs to work together in the development of a GSP. The MOU may be viewed at 

https://www.eccc-irwm.org/sgma-documents-reports. 

ECCID groundwater is located in the newly designated “East Contra Costa Subbasin.”   The 
East Contra Costa Subbasin is designated a “medium-priority” basin. 

The East Contra Costa Subbasin GSAs will provide periodic updates on the development of a GSP. 

For the latest news, past GSA meeting minutes, SGMA documents and reports, or to add your name 

to the interested parties list please visit https://www.eccc-irwm.org/about-sgma. 

ECCID seeks public input and comments on the development of the GSP.  Board meeting 
dates, times and agendas are located at:  https://www.eccid.org/meetings. 

 

NEW! - Draft GSP Sections 1 & 2 Now Available to Review 
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